
Village of Bayside 
Notice of Public Hearing on Comprehensive Plan Update 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Village of Bayside will hold a public hearing on Thursday, April 21st 
at 6:00 p.m. at Village Hall at 9075 North Regent Road in the Village of Bayside, Wisconsin.   
 
The public hearing will be held to gather public input on the Draft Village of Bayside 
Comprehensive Plan 2042. The Comprehensive Plan is a blueprint for the short-range and long-
range growth, redevelopment, and preservation of the Village. It will be used by Village officials as 
a policy guide to help make decisions regarding the future growth and development of the 
community. The Draft Plan is a complete update of the Village’s existing Comprehensive Plan, 
which was adopted in 2009. 
 
The Draft Village of Bayside Comprehensive Plan 2042 document is available for review on the 
Village’s website at https://www.baysidewi.gov/departments/planning-and-zoning/ and at Village 
Hall.  
 
All comments on the Draft Comprehensive Plan should be submitted to Andy Pederson, Village 
Manager, at (414) 206-3925 or apederson@baysidewi.gov. All written or electronic comments will 
be forwarded to the Bayside Village Board of Trustees for their consideration. 
 
Dated this 18th Day of March, 2022 
 

Andy Pederson 
Village Manager 

 
Publish: 3/18/2022 
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